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A Special Meeting of the Ad-Hoc Committee on the Planning of Conservation & Development 

was held on Wednesday, February 7, 2024. 
 
Planning Members Present were:  Ad-Hoc Chairman Marian Staye, P& Z Chairman Tony Bolduc, 

Fred Jordan (Zoom), and Dan Smith 
Other Attendees and Participants were:  Carol Jones, Renee LaMark Muir, Allison Sloane, Frank 

Santoro, Dan Batt (Zoom), Katherine Russel (Zoom), Tanner Steeves (Zoom), and ZEOs John Guszkowski 
(Zoom) and Zoe Chatfield (Zoom). 
 

Chairman Staye called the meeting to order at 6:00 pm. Attendees from the Economic 
Development Commission were welcomed.  Participants began the discussion of the Economic 
development chapter and what would be suitable for the Town of Deep River.  ZEO Guszkowski and 
Chatfield outlined the responses from the Goals and Concerns Worksheet.  The responses to the 
worksheet and discussion points from this meeting will be refined into a draft working document for the 
next meeting. 
 
There were no motions or decisions.  The meeting adjourned at 7:33 pm.  
 
Respectfully submitted,  Marian Staye, Chairman, Ad-Hoc Committee, Plan of Conservation and 
Development  
 


